Dear Parents,

I just wanted to take the opportunity to let you know about our class website www.mrscatherwood.com. While the website is still a work in progress, there are many links for you as parents to use to find out more information about our classroom. On the website you will find information on classroom procedures/behavior management, my experience with children/background, upcoming events, class newsletters, what we are doing in the classroom weekly, including student work, photos of students working in the classroom and on field trips, first grade curriculum and lesson ideas, learning websites for your child to visit at home and in the classroom, our class schedule, class books, online projects, and special information for you as a parent, including community events that you and your child can attend. In order for your child’s photos and class work to be posted on the class website, please sign and check the appropriate box below. 

Looking forward to a spec-TECH-ular year!!!
Mrs. Catherwood & Mrs. Clark
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
______   Yes, my child’s class work and photos of my child may be posted 

on the class website.

______   ONLY my child’s class work may be posted on the class website.

______   No, I do not wish that my child’s class work or photos of my child

be posted on the class website.
Child’s Name_____________________

Parent’s Signature _____________________
